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WOW St Johns WOW  
A huge well done to the school community for taking part, donating and 
volunteering. Once again, we have gone above and beyond and smashed it 
out of the park! We have raised a total amount of £2,570 (+£541.25 
gift aid) this amount is also matched by the event sponsors. This is a huge 
result and makes a big difference. Thank you all and well done.      

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The class with the best attendance 
at 98.0% was 

 

The class with the best punctuality and 
with 0 pupils late all week was 

http://www.stjhv.islington.sch.uk/


  

  

Dates for this term 
7th July – Year 2 – Open morning in the 
Maberly Hall at 9am 
7th July – No Kidz Club 
13th July – Year 6 End of Year Show Evening 
Performance  
14th July – Reception Class – Open morning in 
the Maberly Hall at 9am 
14th July – Year 6 End of Year Show Afternoon 
Performance 
14th July – No Kidz Club 
20th July – Year 6 Leavers Service   



Reception 
Reception class have had a great time sorting odd and even numbers this week. 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 1 
We have new, furry members of our class 
this week- Say hello to Bounce and Bobyn! 

    



Year 2 
This week in Year 2, we have been creating story maps of 
our class text. We also thought about how a character 
might feel and used a variety of vocabulary to create a 
scale of intensity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 
This week, Year 3 tried sewing, for 
some of us it was the first time ever. 
We learnt how to do a running stitch, 
cross stitch and most importantly thread 
a needle! Although some of us were 
more confident than others, we all had 
fun practicing the different stitches 
ready for us to design and create a 
bookmark next lesson. We can't wait for 
our next lesson and to have another go. 
 
 
 
  



Year 4 
We have been practicing for Sports Day by racing each other in the pitch! We are ready for the running 
races on Friday. 

 
 

 
 

Year 5 
As part of Maths Week, Year 5 
children from St John's, St 
Stephens and St Mary Mags 
teamed up to solve a variety of 

problems. Our children showed 
cooperation and kindness towards 
our visitors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 6 
 
We are getting 
closer and closer to 
our end of year 
production! We 
are just 9 days 
from our first 
full performance 
and before that 
we have a dress 
rehearsal to do!  
 
 
 

So, this week 
we made 
posters for 
our 
production, 
which will go 
up around the 
school to build 
up excitement 
ready for the 
big day(s)! 
 
 
 
 
 

 


